Hello from Steel Valley Middle School. Here are the announcements for the week of November
8th.

Parents and guardians if you have not yet done so, please create your parent account on
sapphire. The link is for sapphire is on the district website under the tab labeled sapphire. By
creating an account you will have access to your child’s grades, attendance, upcoming events,
and assignments. If you have children in other buildings you only will need to register once for
all children enrolled in the district.

Middle school cheerleading practice will be Monday and Tuesday this week from 3:30 to 5 pm in
the high school gym. Practice for cheerleading will be Thursday, November 12th from 3:30 to 5
pm. All students interested in participating must have a sports physical form submitted.

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held virtually on Thursday, November 12th from 12 to 3 pm
and 5 to 8 pm. Parents are to email their child’s teachers to set up a ten-minute time slot to
meet. Parents will need to submit an email so that the staff can send them the zoom link.

Beginning tomorrow, there will be evening hours for student assistance in ELA, math, science,
social studies, and special ed. The zoom links were sent to your child’s grade level Google
classroom page. We recommend that students utilize this service in order to receive help for
classwork and homework.

A reminder that asynchronous remote students should be checking their Google classroom
pages for postings, assignments, and announcements daily for their classes.

For all students, the Friday all student zoom sessions will be held in the a.m. from 7:43 to
11:08. Students will follow their daily schedules by connecting to the zoom links provided by

their teachers.

That concludes the weekly announcements have a great evening.



